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MEET ACADEMIC DEAN
BRENT PICKETT

Student Services 
would like to 
welcome UNM-LA’s 
new academic dean, 
Dr. Brent Pickett, 
who will assume his 
new role in August. 

Dr. Pickett was 
raised in Kansas, but 
he came to the West 
when he studied for 
his MA and PhD at 

the University of Colorado at Boulder. He fell 
in love with the Rockies, and he decided he 
wanted to live in our mountains for the rest of 
his life. 

Dr. Pickett has published three books and 
10 peer-reviewed articles. He had originally 
planned to teach, and he started his academic 
career as a teaching professor, but he moved 
into administration after having been appointed 
associate dean at the University of Wyoming. 
He saw that administrators can help students 
get the education they want and prepare for 
their future by improving the programs, faculty, 
and facilities that the university provides.

Dr. Pickett is most proud of the programs 
that he helped establish, such as the Medical 
Laboratory Science program, which offers a 
Bachelor of Science degree for students who 
want to enter the medical field in laboratory 
settings.  He is committed to supporting the 
continued growth of UNM-Los Alamos and 
helping to expand degree programs to suit 
the needs of our students and to provide well-
prepared workers to local communities. 

Dr. Pickett loves to camp and hike, but his 
specialty is fly fishing. He has caught at least 
one trout on a fly rod every month for the last 
28 ½ years. He no longer ties his own flies, but 
he does enjoy collecting them. He estimates 
that he has well over 1,000 of them.

Dr. Pickett and his family are excited about 
moving to Los Alamos. He says, “I really am 
looking forward to joining UNM-Los Alamos. My 
family and I are dedicated to becoming active 
members in the community.”

IMPORTANT  DATES

July 4: Independence Day, campus closed

July 11: Last day to drop without approval of 
Student Services

July 25: Last day to drop with approval of 
Student Services (contact an advisor)

July 29: Summer session ends

August 18: Fall semester begins

ADA STATEMENT
The University of New Mexico-Los Alamos is committed to the 
recognition and the proactive pursuit of compliance with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA). The University makes 
reasonable accommodation for religious observances, national 
origin practices of a student and to the known physical or mental 
limitations of a qualified student, unless such accommodations 
have the end result of fundamentally altering a program or 
service or placing an undue hardship on the operation of the 
University. Qualified students with disabilities should contact 
Student Services for information regarding accommodations in 
the academic and/or employment setting. If you have a special 
need and require an auxiliary aide and/or service, please contact 
Student Services at (505) 662-5919.



2025 DISABILITY PRIDE MONTH:
ALL INDIVIDUALS FIRST

all human beings, and we can treat each other 
with respect.”

All Individuals First serves 16 clients of various 
ages and abilities. The company employs seven 
people, which gives them adequate resources to 
help clients who need individualized attention. 
All Individuals First has a gift shop where you 
can find a variety of handcrafted objects made 
by individuals in the program. If you are looking 
for a unique present for someone’s birthday or 
for a holiday, All Individuals First is a good place 
to start.  It is generally open to the public from 8 
am to 5 pm on Wednesdays, and you may find 
the shop open at other times, too. 

If you have any questions, you can contact Doris 
at allindividualsfirst@gmail.com or visit their 
website at www.allindividualsfirst.org. 

FOLLOW US

July is Disability Pride Month, and this year 
we would like to celebrate by featuring All 
Individuals First, a day program for adults with 
developmental disabilities. They are currently 
located in the lower level of Trinity on the Hill 
Episcopal Church.

All Individuals First was founded 11 years ago 
by Doris Roberts, who had previously spent 27 
years as a special education teacher. Doris was 
raised by deaf parents, and she was the only 
one of her siblings to dedicate herself to sign 
language interpretation and the education of 
the deaf. She became a certified sign language 
interpreter and sought her teaching certificate 
at the New Mexico School for the Deaf. They 
told her that she would end up teaching 
elementary, high school, and special education, 
but she ended up dedicating herself to special 
education throughout her career.

All Individuals First spends about half of their 
time out in the community. They visit the 
swimming pool, go bowling, and sometimes 
even visit museums in Santa Fe or the zoo 
and aquarium in Albuquerque.  Recently, they 
visited a ranch to learn about branding and 
caring for cattle. They all had a chance to try 
their hand at roping. 

Doris sees educating the public as part of 
the mission of the company. She says she 
has seen improvements in how people 
with developmental disabilities are treated, 
particularly by the police. Doris says, “We are 
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MEET ESL TEACHER
VIRGINIA JONES 

Please welcome ESL teacher Virginia Jones 
to our campus. She has 44 years of teaching 
experience, most of it in the Four Corners 
region. She has taught elementary, middle, 
high school, and college.

Virginia was originally from New York, and she 
earned her BA in sociology from the University 
at Buffalo.  She then came to the West to earn 
her MA in special education from Adams State 
University in Alamosa. She has also studied 
music and American Sign Language (ASL). 

When she was teaching in the Four Corners, 
Virginia would sometimes come to White Rock 
to visit family. She decided that this would be 
a good place to live, so she took a job teaching 
pre-K at Bilingual Montessori School. This was 
her first time working with kids who were so 
little. She enjoyed doing this, but she feels that 
her strength lies in working with adults, so she 
sought a job at UNM-LA. 

Among the things she loves most about Los 
Alamos is our vibrant musical culture. She 
recently joined the Hill Stompers, where she 
plays “auxiliary percussion,” which includes 
claves, maracas, a tambourine, and so on. Since 
the Hill Stompers are always on their feet, she 
has been experimenting with ways to make 
her ungainly set of instruments more portable. 
Even though she has been with them only a 

short time, she has already played five gigs – 
with a different costume for each! 

When she is not teaching or playing, Virginia 
spends time with her 75 lb. German shepherd/ 
golden retriever mix or visiting her 13 
grandchildren, aged 7 (almost) to 24. 

If you want to ask Virginia about teaching or 
playing music, you can email her at vjones19@
unm.edu. 

2025 Taos Pueblo Pow Wow

This year, the Taos Pueblo Pow Wow will be held 
from July 11-13 at Buffalo Pasture Rd. in Taos. 
This event is open to everybody, and admission 
is free. Be sure to bring plenty of money for the 
vendors!






